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Triton Day: Saturday, April 14
 The campus community comes together to welcome admitted freshman

students to UC San Diego. Triton Day is an annual event that showcases all of the
lively activity happening on campus. It will be hosted this Saturday, April 14 from
8am to 4pm. The Summer Session office will be present at a booth with the
student services units. Visit tritonday.ucsd.edu for more information.

Student Enrollments: Opens Monday, April 16
Enrollment for continuing UC San Diego students for Summer Session 2018
begins this upcoming Monday, April 16. Changes to Schedule of Classes are
limited after students begin enrolling. Please verify that your schedules and
enrollment limits are correct. For changes to course meeting days, times, and
rooms, please contact Wendy Salazar at registrar-scheduling@ucsd.edu. For
changes that affect payroll information (course, session, instructor), please contact
Matt Sapien at summer-scheduling@ucsd.edu. 

Visiting Students: Application Open Now
 The online Summer Session Application for new and visiting students is now

open. You can find the hyperlink to the application on the Application and
Enrollment page. Please note that you might begin receiving requests from
visiting students in the Enrollment Authorization System (EASy) regarding 
preauthorization. Contact Renée Lee at renee@ucsd.edu or x48277 for questions.

Need More Information?
*** Visit us online at: http://summer.ucsd.edu or email us directly at summer@ucsd.edu ***
Summer Session Office, SERF 122, Mail Code 0079, P: 858-534-5258, F: 858-822-2619
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